
 

 
Pass It On . . . 
WHAT’S HAPPENING AT LITTLE BRITAIN UNITED CHURCH 

January 2020 

Dear Friends, 

As we enter into a new year, I would like to take 
this opportunity to wish you many blessings as 
the year unfolds before us. As we know, only 
God know what lies ahead and that is what faith 
is about. Journeying into the future with the 
confidence that God goes with us. 

For those who have lived and are living in 
uncertain times, you have been in our prayers 
and will continue to be, in the times yet to 
come. 

As a congregation, I believe we have been 
richly blessed and I thank God for your 
faithfulness in times of change and transition. I 
would like to leave you with a blessing found in 
the book Numbers, 

May the Lord bless you and keep you. 

May the Lord make his face to shine upon you 
and be gracious to you. 

May the Lord lift up his countenance upon you 
and give you peace. 

Peace; Beth McLean - Minister and Friend 

 

 
 

Feb 23 

Our LBUC Annual Meeting will 
take place Sunday, Feb 23, 2020. 

 


